
Newmanstown Recreation Board 

Sunday, August 6, 2023 

Monthly Minutes 

 

Attendance: 

Recreation Board Members present at the meeting: Katie Sheetz, Cody Moyer, Justin Arndt, Dan Long. 

Guests:  Jordan Garrison  

Meeting was called to order at 7:01 p.m. by President Justin Arndt. 

 

Previous minutes and correspondence  

Motion to approve by Justin Arndt seconded by Katie Sheetz. 

Treasurer’s Report  

Treasure not present, no report given.  

Public Comments 

N/a 

Old Business 

Account Transfer- Funds, $659, will need to be transferred from summer playground to general fund; 
due to snack stand coordinator depositing in the incorrect fund. – Josh to check if funds were transferred.  

Basketball Courts- . Jen and Jordan Garrison plan to paint the stencils. Township to supply the paint. 
Details to be determined by fall. 

Tree Lighting- The tree lighting will be held Saturday, December 2, 2023. (Rain date of December 9, 
2023.) Richland library will be providing story time and a craft. 

Activity Library- Girl Scout Troop 70363 would like to put in activity library near the playground. Justin 
will follow up with the Girl Scout troop. 

Scout project- Riley Vest is planning to make improvements to the REC. facilities for his Scout project. 
Josh will follow up with Riley.  

Newburg park-  New equipment and the pavilion were picked. Waiting for the final plans. 

 

New Business  

Fall Frolic- We will be keeping the 3rd Saturday in October. ( 10-21-23) Donation letters have been typed 
up and will be sent out to businesses. We will contact Church of Christian Outreach to see if they are 
interested in participating in Fall Frolic again.  

Soccer-  New soccer nets are needed. There are a total of 112 kids signed up. Games will start Sept. 
8.  We may have a first aid kit donated to keep in the snack stand for soccer season.  

Snack Stand- Kiri will be coordinating the snack stand for the soccer season. She has several volunteers 
willing to help. We will be looking into purchasing a new splash guard for the hotdog roller, a small 
crockpot and some new utensils.  

Damage to park-  A few things were vandalized at the park. We will be putting in a WiFi extender for new 
cameras. We will be putting together estimates on equipment. 

Summer Playground- Playground ends next week. A total of 100 kids signed up.  The remaining $150 in 
funds will be used for snack and drinks next week. The rolling door was not installed due it an error in 
size. Shanks doors has ordered the correct door. We are hoping to have the door installed by fall.  



 

 

Next meeting is September 10, 2023  

Motion to adjourn meeting by Katie Sheetz, seconded by Dan Long at 7:45 p.m. 

 

http://www.apple.com/

